

03561



November 19, 2008

Mr. & Mrs. Tom Liang 18362 Oxboro Lane Huntington Beach, California 92648

Dear Mr. & Mrs. Liang:

Linda & Dave have requested that we have a young tree planted in memory of Jengyee Liang. This memorial tree will be planted during the earliest appropriate season on public lands in the state of California. It is hoped that you will find solace in the fact that this lovely tree, symbolic of strength and future growth, will grace the countryside.

The living memorial to Jengyee Liang is part of a large endeavor, in cooperation with reforestation efforts in the state of California, to restore the landscape with the eternal beauty of living trees. This individual tree is meant to provide a broad reaching legacy to all the people of California; it will grow as an important part of its natural surroundings without personal inscription. We hope the planting of this tree will bring the peace and comfort to you that the tree is intended to bring to the many who pass its way in years to come.

The enclosed certificate is your official notification of a memorial tree planting for Jengyee Liang.

Sincerely yours

Robert S. Pearson, President TreeGivers